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Dear Pupils 
 
Thank you for making our visit to St Joseph’s so enjoyable when we came to inspect your school 
for the Bishop. We really enjoyed being with you. Thank you for looking after us so well and 
helping us to feel very welcome. St. Joseph’s is a good Catholic school. 
 
We enjoyed being part of your lessons and were sorry not to see everyone. Thank you for 
showing us so much of your work and activities. We could see that you are very proud of your 
school and all that you have achieved together. We were particularly impressed that you 
thought that the most important part of your learning and life together was that you ‘felt 
connected to one another as all part of God’s family’. I know the Bishop will be delighted to 
hear this. 
 
Your teachers are really helping you to learn very well and we were very impressed by your 
excellent relationships and behaviour. It was good to see so much of your Mission Statement 
coming through everything you are learning; your relationships and the special way you make 
everyone feel valued. It is wonderful to see a school made up of pupils and adults who get on 
so well together so that everyone is cared for as a member of God’s family. This is a true 
reflection of being part of a Catholic community where everyone is welcome and has a place.  
 
You have started using your new RE programme and are doing very well. You are a very hard 
working school and we were most impressed by the way you work together so co-operatively in 
your lessons. The assembly we saw were a very good and uplifting experience. We have asked 
your teachers to continue to ensure that they mark your work well so that you all know how to 
improve your learning and further develop the excellent work you are doing with developing 
the prayer life of the school so as to help you all understand more about your faith and 
relationship with God.  
 
God bless you all and have a really happy summer holiday. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr A.J Sowerby 
Mr D Harrison  
Section 48 Inspectors 
Diocese of Salford 
 


